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 12th September 2025 

Abbey College Open Evening – 30th September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to our Year 6 Open Evening on Tuesday 30th September, from 4.30pm to 
7.00pm, a wonderful opportunity to discover what makes Abbey College such a special place to learn and 
grow. 

Our Headteacher, Mr Christoforou, will be delivering two presentations at 4.45pm and 6.00pm, where you’ll 
hear about our vision, values, and the exciting journey that awaits your child at Abbey College. You are warmly 
encouraged to attend either session, followed by a guided tour of our vibrant school community. 

Please book your place here. 

1. 4.45pm presentation 

2. 6.00pm presentation  

3. 4.30 – 7.00pm tour of the school only 

If you are unable to make either presentation our senior leaders will be available throughout the evening to 
answer any questions you may have. 

On the tour you will be able to see our wide variety of subject areas, take part in hands-on exciting science 
experiments, experience fitness testing and listen to fantastic live music from our students. Our amazing team 
of teachers, governors and students will also be available throughout the evening to answer all of your 
questions.  

At Abbey College, we are proud to be at the heart of our community and provide an excellent education for 
all of our students. Our last Ofsted inspection stated “Pupils are actively involved in the wider community. 
Pupils gain resilience and confidence. They talk with pride about the additional skills they learn that prepare 
them well for their adult lives.” 

We look forward to welcoming you on the 30th September and sharing how Abbey College can be a part of 
your child’s future, and how you can be part of our mission to deliver excellence for all. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Siobhan Dowd 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


